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Wellhead Protection (WHP) Status
Community Public Water Supply Systems

WHP Planning not started
!( Vulnerable (n = 13)
#* Non-vulnerable (n = 10)

WHP Planning in process
!( Vulnerable (n = 6)
#* Non-vulnerable (n = 0)

WHP Planning complete
!( Vulnerable (n = 19)
#* Non-vulnerable (n = 5)

North and East Metro Groundwater Management Area

System vulnerability is determined by well and drinking water source vulnerability.  Most community 
public water systems that are pending wellhead protection planning are non-municipal systems.
Not shown:  community public water systems that will not be required to conduct wellhead protection 
planning because they buy water from an independent source (usually another public water system).

Source: MN Department of Health, April 2017
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